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SYDNEY, 31 January 2018 

 
 
 

1H FY18 RESULTS RELEASE AND INVESTOR TELECONFERENCE 
 
 
 
ClearView Wealth Limited (“ClearView”, ASX: CVW) advises that the 1H FY18 results are 
due to be released to the ASX pre market open on Thursday, 22 February 2018.  
 
The results will be presented by Simon Swanson, Managing Director, and Athol Chiert, Chief 
Financial Officer and Company Secretary, on a teleconference at 10.30am on Thursday, 
22 February 2018.  
 
A live (passive) URL link to the teleconference will be available at 
http://www.openbriefing.com/OB/2789.aspx  or www.clearview.com.au 
 
 
An archive of the event will be placed on the company’s website later that day. 
 
 
ENDS 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact:  
 
Athol Chiert  
Chief Financial Officer and Company Secretary 
+61 2 8095 1306  
athol.chiert@clearview.com.au  
 
 
 
 
 
About ClearView  
ClearView is an ASX-listed diversified financial services company which partners with financial 
advisers to help Australians protect and build their wealth, achieve their goals and secure a 
comfortable financial future. The group’s three business segments: Life Insurance, Wealth 
Management and Financial Advice are focused on delivering quality products and services. 
 
Additional information is available at www.clearview.com.au 
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